
July 30, 2024

Dear Kim,
 
Thank you for meeting with us.  Please see the attached information. 
 
As stated in the letter, Leadership for Seattle Park and Recreation’s (SPR) Green Lake Community 
Center (GLCC) have identified pathways for the Green Lake Table Tennis Club (GLTTC) to secure 
additional access to the GLCC facility for the purposes of table tennis both within and outside of our 
published public hours. You have declined these offers.   Should you be interested in revisiting any of 
the formal partnership options we have offered, your point of contact will continue to be Barb Wade 
(barb.wade@seattle.gov). We truly appreciate your passion and advocacy and welcome all table 
tennis enthusiasts to access the great facilities we have citywide.
 
Sincerely,
 
Daisy Catague
Deputy Superintendent, Parks and Recreational Services Branch (PKS)
City of Seattle, Seattle Parks and Recreation
M: 206-914-5718
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